
 
 

Les Amis du Monde 
55 Pelham Ave 
Toronto, ON M6N 1A5 
Tel.: 416-410-2232 
Email: lesamisdumonde@hotmail.com  
 
 
Dear Daycare or School Administrator, 

As the head of Les Amis Du Monde in Toronto, I work hard to run my daycare. I’ve been an educator for 7 years, 
and this is the first time I’ve made a product endorsement. I have been thoroughly impressed with TUIO and I 
wanted to recommend it to other administrators of schools and daycares.  

Before you ask: No, I have not been paid to endorse this solution. 

Using TUIO has changed the way I run my daycare for the better. It has also made it significantly easier for 
parents to pay. As a parent payment portal, I don’t have to spend my time reminding parents to pay, storing 
cheques in a cabinet, and reconciling all my statements manually. It all happens electronically and securely. 

Parents have a lot more flexibility on how they want to pay, they always get a record of each transaction, and 
automatically generated invoices makes it easier for me to run my office. Most of the parents adopted TUIO 
right away and it was a huge success for me. 

I used to have to run to the bank 3-4 times every single month to deposit cheques. That’s completely gone 
now. Enrolment time is a very chaotic period for our daycare. But with TUIO, it is definitely a lot easier to 
manage it all. 

All this would not be possible without TUIO’s great team. I know that my parents and I can always get support. 
The team is friendly, professional, and helpful. In the beginning, we spoke frequently as Lelian helped to train 
me and get me up to speed with using the software. Over time, I need less and less support, but it’s good to 
know that it’s there just in case. If any parent inquiries come, I forward it straight to the team.  

This happens less with time, because TUIO is very simple to use and the software keeps improving. 

More than anything, TUIO has given me back my time. In fact, this has been such a success for me, that I have 
completely stopped accepting cheques. And there was no drop in enrolment! 

If you’re looking for a way to positively change how your school or daycare does payments for ease of use in 
the office and for parents, and giving you your time back, then look no further than TUIO.  

You don’t have to wait for the enrolment period to get started. You can start today for one-time events coming 
up, and still log all the cheques parents might have given you. It makes reconciliation a lot easier for you and 
the parents. They offer a great no-pressure demo of their solution. They will genuinely work to see if their 
solution will work for you or not. 

Sincerely, 

Régine Epolo 
Director at Les Amis du Monde 
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